
VFW Chaplains, 

“The Armed Services Ministry of the American Bible Society has graciously set aside 1,000 

Warfighter Study Bibles (WSBs) for us, stamped with our VFW logo.  These are available to 

you, free of charge, as a member of the VFW.  You can learn more about this special Bible at 

https://warfighterstudybible.org/.  If you’d like to place an order, please contact Rev. Dr. Paul 

McCullough directly at pmccullough@americanbible.org.  He’ll need to know that you are 

part of the VFW, how many WSBs you want to order, where you want to send them, and an 

email address and phone number for you. 

For our Christian membership, I also want to encourage you to take advantage of the new app 

that ASM has developed.  It’s called the Military Bible Challenge and is a digital version of the 

program they released a couple years ago.  However, the app is far more interactive and 

engaging, since it now includes pictures, music, questions to help you learn God’s Word, the 

ability to read Scripture to you, and gamification to encourage you to continue your daily Bible 

reading plan.  You can access it on the Android and iPhone platforms by simply searching for 

“Military Bible Challenge” in the app store.    This is a great resource to understand the 

fundamental stories in the Bible, the nature of God’s love, and connect with God on a daily basis 

in an easy but meaningful way.” 
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